Being Editor has been one of the most chal-
lenging tasks that I've ever taken on. Amaz-
ingly, somewhere in he midst of confusion and
frustration, I found success in creating a year-
book that I hope will leave you with everlasting
memories. I would like to express my strong
appreciation to everyone that has made this
yearbook possible. Kristen, I've enjoyed having
you by my side. Without your understanding
and encouragement, I would have given up at
the beginning. It’s been wonderful sharing this
experience with you. Mrs. Barbara Ann, thank
you for giving me the opportunity to be the
Editor of the 1998 Challenger. Without your
guidance and patience, I would not have made
it. To my friends and family, because of your
help and support, I was able to make my dead-
lines on time. It’s been a long journey, but we
finally made it! Good luck to the Class of 1998
and farewell to Dorchester Academy.

I Love You All,

e

Holly E. G¥een, Editor

Being Business Manager has not only taught me
a great deal of responsibility, but also how to make
a deadline on time without going crazy. The an-
nual, involving a lot of work and time, suddenly
became my life. But, it was worth it! I would like tc
thank our supporters for helping make our annual
possible and the Challenger Staff members for
selling most of their ads. Most of all, I would like tc
thank our Advisor, Mrs. Barbara Ann, and ouw
talented Editor, Holly Green. ‘““Miss” Barbar:
Ann, thank you so much for your continuous help
patience, and guidance. Holly, thank you for lend
ing me a big hand on those stressful “deadline
days” and for letting me know that things were
going to be alright. I couldn’t have done it withouw
you or picked a better person to have shared thi
challenging experience with. I hope everyone wil
cherish the 1998 Challenger as much as Holly anc
I will. Good luck Class of *98. I love you alll

‘-

Kristen A. Malphru

Sincerely,

S
Thank you Trish for helping me sell all the ads
You were a lifesaver. Love yal
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